
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 14, 2023 
 
The Honorable Kay Granger  
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations  
H-305, the Capitol  
Washington, D.C. 20515  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations  
1036 Longworth HOB  
Washington, D.C. 20515  

 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the North Beach Living Shoreline Neighborhood Resilience Project in 
fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Miami Beach, located at 
1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, FL 33139. The funding would be used to construct 
living shorelines and rehabilitate seawalls to minimize the loss of life and property caused by 
improper development in the area vulnerable to sea level rise. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in the 
Coastal Zone Management Act of 1972 (16 U.S.C. § 1451 et seq.). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 
Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress 

 

 


